Cricket venue information for spectators
To be forwarded to all parents/caregivers of players in the team prior to the event

Dear Spectators

Please be aware of the following requirements at all cricket venues you visit during the School Sport SA Cricket Sapsasa State Carnival.

Parking is to be in designated areas only and at the direction of venue personnel. Coaches/managers will provide you with specific parking information (if known) for the venues your child is playing at during the event
Parking/driving on parklands or ovals is not allowed 
At no time are spectators to enter the field of play without the express permission of the coach/manager or umpire
Spectators and players on the sidelines are to follow the direction of the designated sideline officials, coaches/managers and venue personnel at all times
No dogs allowed at school venues
All School Sport SA events are smoke, drug and alcohol free
All spectators, players and officials are required to abide by the School Sport SA behaviour codes (see attached)
All attendees must adhere to the venue’s COVID-Safe Plan
When on a school site all adults in attendance must wear a mask
Mandatory QR code check in for all team officials and spectators if the venue requires it
Recommend keeping spectators per student to a maximum of 2

Failure to comply with the above will result in spectators being required to leave the venue.

Regards 

School Sport SA
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